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Erate Funding 

The 2025 federal Erate filing window is now open and will remain open 
through February.  This is the time for school districts to submit funding 
requests for the 25-26 school year.  I will be working to secure funding for 
the ‘backbone’ of our network, MIBS and some wiring projects. 

 
 

Summer Planning 
Our goal is to have devices in hand before summer.  This will allow us to 
configure devices and be ready for the 25/26 school year. 
 
 
 

Copiers 
We have awarded a new 5-year copier contract.  The planning for the 
implementation and roll-out of the equipment has begun. 


